AH Committee

From: Tamara Paltin <tampaltin@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:08 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Fwd: 201H Olowalu

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tiare lawrence <tiaredmaui@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Sep 12, 2020 at 12:16 PM

Subject: 201H Olowalu

To: <ahcommittee@mauicounty.us>, Tamara Paltin <tampaltin@gmail.com>

Aloha,

| urge the county council to deny approval of the proposed 201-H housing development in Olowalu for the following
reasons:

- inadequate infrastructure, walkability, and access to to schools, markets, medical facilities

- fire prone area. Places residents at risk.

- the state hasn’t identified location of realignment of Honoapi’ilani. This area is one of the proposed routes

- runoff from development could severely impact Maui’s “mother reef”

- lottery is a way for recent transplants to take homes away from generational families after receiving residency after
one year.

-this area has significant cultural history that needs proper review

- this project is UNAFFORDABLE

Please do not entertain this development.

Mahalo
Tiare Lawrence

Sent from my iPhone



